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NOTICE 
 

Changes in Examination and Enrollment for MD 

Medicine and MD Geriatric Medicine Training Program 
 

To: All medical officers intending to sit for the Selection 

Examination in MD Medicine and Geriatric Medicine 

This is to inform all concerned that, effective from 2025, 

medical officers will no longer be enrolled in the Geriatrics 

Training Programme through the Selection Examination in 

MD Medicine and Geriatric Medicine.  

The name of the examination will be revised as "Selection 

Examination in MD Medicine" starting from 2025. 

Geriatric Medicine can be pursued as a post-MD subspecialty. 

 

 

Professor Senaka Rajapakse 

Director/PGIM    


